
To whom this may concern: 

It has been brought to the attention of the musical community that the city attorney has filed a complaint 
and recommended the “ non renewal” of the red roosters liquor and entertainment license. I am aware of 
the tragedy that happened in December and hope that you will consider the individuals responsible were 
not the owners. COVID put a lot of our local music venues either out of business or to explore other 
avenues of income that do not involve live music. As a musician who does not drink and plays frequently 
there, I ask that you consider the positive impact this business has on the community. PLEASE DON’T 
SHUT DOWN THE ROOSTER! 

 

Thank you for your time 

Adam Naumann 

 


